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Dear Bill:

As always, it was a pleasure to see you and also to have the
opportunity to talk with some of the Sandia staff. | hope our
discussions illuminated in some way activities in Washington.

I would like to take this opportunity also to express my
sincerest appreciation to you and all of the dedicated Sandia
staff for the help you have given to the NRC and to me over
these past five years. The contributions which the Laboratory
has made to our efforts have been of the highest order of
competence and value. The friendship which all of you have
extended has always been appreciated.

Lunch was superb--I hope to be able to return your very
kind hospitality soon. Thank you again for the opportunity
to visit you at Sandia. With warm personal regards,

Sincerely,
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Ricil)ard T. Kennedy
'Commissioner .
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